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February 12, 2018 

Mrs. Regina Petersen, Administrator of Courts wishes to advise the general public and 
members of the Virgin Islands Bar that the judicial branch is presently experiencing phone 
service interruption at the Supreme Court of the Virgin Islands territory-wide.    
 

In the interim, should the general public and members of the Bar have any difficulties in 
contacting the Supreme Court, please call the Superior Court of the Virgin Islands on the 
respective island to have your calls rerouted accordingly. 
 

• In the District of St. Thomas/St. John, please call the Superior Court’s main 
number at 774-6680. 
 

• In the District of St. Croix, please call the Superior Court’s main number at 
778-9750. 

 

The outage has been reported to Viya, and work to restore incoming phone service 
remains ongoing.  We apologize for any inconvenience this disruption in service may 
cause. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information, contact: 
Regina deChabert Petersen, Administrator of Courts 

Judicial Branch of the Virgin Islands 
P.O. Box 590 

St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 00804 

Tel: (340) 774‐2237  ⋅  Fax: (340) 774‐2258  ⋅ TTY: (340) 693-4118 
Regina.Petersen@vicourts.org 

www.visupremecourt.org  


